
 

 

 

 

 

Don Glover- Former Hurst Engineer 

 

Don Glover was an engineer with Hurst starting in 1967. In his time at Hurst he worked 

on the team that developed many of the products and specialty cars. We are honored to 

have Don joining us for the Hurst Showcase. He is basically an encyclopedia for all 

things Hurst. Don will be available all weekend with many of his blueprints, products and 

more. When he’s not talking to the fans or signing autographs, he will be conducting 

seminars or describing the Hurst items that he will have on display. We would also like to 

recognize Don as a key team member with us since the development of the Hurst 

Nationals. 

Don was first introduced to Hurst-Campbell when he and a few friends visited George 

Hurst’s shop in Abington, PA in 1959. Don joined Hurst in 1967, just in time to be 

involved in the specialty vehicle program which included the Hurst/Olds. He designed 

several Hurst shifters and even the “Hurst Equipped” logo. Stepping away from 

automotive products, Don was part of the team that created the Jaws of Life – yes, the 

lifesaving device used by almost every fire department! Basically, if it came from Hurst 

between 1967 and 1976, Don’s fingerprints are probably on it! 

 

 


